HB 509 -- COUNTY RECORDERS OF DEEDS
SPONSOR: McGaugh

This bill requires candidates for county recorder to provide the
election authority a copy of an affidavit from a surety company
authorized to do business in Missouri that indicates that the
candidate is able to satisfy the statutory bond requirements. For
a recorder elected prior to January 1, 2021, the bond cannot be
less than $1000, and for a recorder elected after December 31,
2020, the bond cannot be less than $5000.

This bill is the same as HB 2368 (2020).



